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Dear Parents/Carers/Friends,

Mother’s Day Breakfast and Orange Pod Market Day

An enormous thank you to all the people who came along on Friday to participate in our Mother’s
Day Breakfast and Market Day. It was fantastic to see our Orange Pod students taking orders,
delivering orders and selling their amazing creations. A big thank you to our teachers Anthea and
Erica for organizing the event and Orange Pod staff for supporting the program and making Friday
such a great success.

On the weekend many families celebrated Mother’s Day. While many countries may have different
dates for the celebration, the common date is in May.

Mother’s Day, like other celebrations, is an effort like Father’s Day to appreciate the contributions of
the family towards a better society. Mother’s Day aims to applaud all the women in the world
working hard to improve their families. Contributing to family helps to model a better society.

At Belvoir we would like to acknowledge the contribution of women within our school and

community who help us create a safe, supportive, and better community.

Education Support Person Day

This Friday, we celebrated Education Support Person Day. | would like to acknowledge the
extraordinary contribution our Education Support staff make to our school. At Belvoir we have
amazing Educational Support staff who work in our office, classrooms, driving and supervision on
the Belvoir bus, taking care of our grounds and in our Allied Health and Wellbeing Teams.

A BIG THANK YOU to our educational support staff for ensuring the smooth running of our school

and supporting the health, wellbeing and learning of our students!!!

ENROLMENTS 2026

We are now taking enrolments for 2026. If you know of a child who will be starting school in 2026 or
transferring in 2026 and the family is looking to enrol at Belvoir Special School, | ask that you please
get them to call the school.

Interested parents and carers will need to contact our School on (02) 6059 8987 so they can book in
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for the Tour.



SCHOOL BULLETIN

SCHOOL
TIME
School gates open at 8:45 AM,
and pickup is at 3:00 PM; Due to
bus pickup, for student’s safety

students should not be picked

up between 2.45pm and 3pm.
BUS 1: 0460 935 609

BUS 2: 0460 875 492
BUS 3: 0460 896 490
BUS 4: 0460 869 012

Belvoir Bus: 0431 756 813

If your child's bus schedule changes, please
notify Dysons and email the school.

If your child's INTERCHANGE schedule
changes, please email the school.

EMAIL:
belvoir.wodonga.sds@education.vic.gov.au



We have been looking at the weather throughout term

topic, planting some garlic and tomato seeds. Now we

{ ROOM 4 J Room 4 has had a busy start to the term!

D

must wait for them to grow!

The writing skills of all students continues to thrive,
with them taking pride in their work during

morning message and phonics lessons.

In numeracy, we have been adding and
taking away different items while we

continue to practice our counting.

We love getting out and about to participate
in activities, whether in specialist lessons or

movement breaks.

From the room 4 team Amy. Teresa, Raquel, Taya

\ Walking on the tredmill
\ %‘ for PE




Room 16 is back into the swing of things with Term 2.
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We are looking forward to an exciting term with
swimming starting next week every Monday and

Tuesday for the next few weeks!

We have started our new inquiry this term and
the students have enjoyed learning about the

weather and how it can be measured.

In maths we have been learning about

addition and subtraction and developing
strategies to count collections of objects. The
group has also enjoyed playing a range of
maths games such as ‘make 10’ with playing
cards and greedy pig. The class has had a
great time getting hands on with their maths

and working through a range of problems.
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From the room 16 team Josh, Michaeli, Bridget



Room 7 have had a very good start to the term 2. We have been

working hard in maths focusing on addition and working out the

answers with the sums we have created. We start our maths

lessons with fun maths games that all students enjoy.

From the Room 9 Team - Michael, Courtney, Shirl, Lynsey




( ROOM 28 A5

Room 28 Weekly Highlights

We've had an amazing time this week in Room 28! We kicked off our brand-new
Interoception Class, helping students build body awareness and self-regulation skills.
Excitement is also growing as we dive into Market Day preparations—students are
busy planning and creating! Plus, our days have been filled with engaging sensory
activities, supporting learning through touch, sound, and movement. It's been a week

full of discovery and fun!
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Mother’s Day Breakfast € Orange Pod Market -
A Wonderful Success!

Wow! What an incredible morning of celebration and enterprise.

A huge thank you to all the families, carers, and friends who joined us for our very first
Mother’s Day Breakfast and Market. The room was filled with smiles, laughter, and a
fantastic community spirit—it was heartwarming to see everyone come together to support
our students.

As part of their Enterprising program, students fromn Orange Pod created, displayed, and
sold a variety of handmade products. From the planning stages to final sales, each student
demonstrated creativity, teamwork, and professionalism.

We were so proud to watch them confidently take food and coffee orders, deliver them with
care, and proudly sell their products to families and friends. These experiences are an
invaluable part of our students' learning journey—building skills in communication, money
handling, customer service, and problem-solving.

To everyone who attended and helped make this event so memorable—thank you. Your
support means the world to our students and helps reinforce the meaningful learning that
takes place in real-world, hands-on experiences like these.

We're excited to announce that our next market day will be held on Friday 13th June.

(Time to be confirmed.)

We hope to see you there!




NDIS INFO SESSIO
TURNING 16 AND BEYOND!

Our NDIS Local Area Co-Ordinator will be

hosting an info afternoon at Belvoir for

families of students 16+ (in 2025)

Topics will include:

e after school employment

« funded supports

e how plans can support employment

e having the correct supports in place

« workplace alternatives eg: Day
Programs

OPPURTUNITIES TO ASK
QUESTIONS & RECIEVE
FOLLOW UP

—— Wednesday May 14"
2025

@ 4:00pm - 5:00pm
Belvoir Special School
Hall

REGISTER YOUR

INTEREST VIA EMAIL

) leah.sisley@education.vic.gov.au
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W Empowering You to Live Your Best Life with NDIS

ABOUT US

At 360SC, we simplify the NDIS
journey by connecting participants with
the right supports to maximize their

OUR SERVICES

~/ NDIS Level 2 Support Coordination
_ NDIS Level 3 Support Coordination
_ Psychosocial Recovery Coaching

_ Support Coordination Training &
Mentoring

plans. With transparency, expertise,
and compassion, we strive to create

meaningful outcomes that enhance
lives.

WHO WE SUPPORT
We assist individuals aged 7 to
65+ years with:

J Intellectual Disabilities

/ Psychosocial Disabilities

+/ Autism

+/ Physical Disabilities

+/ Neurological Disabilities

Re 03 7047 6747

& www.360sc.com.au

® Bundoora Office:

1-3 Janefield Drive, Level 2, Uni Hill Town Centre, Bundoorag, VIC 3083
? Albury Office:

Level 1, 557 Young St, Albury, NSW 2640



LITTLE NOTES . ™

MUSIC GROUPS

Little Notes - Baby

Ages 3-12 months

Running Mondays 9:30-10:00am in Term 2

Join our engaging weekly program where babies and parents connect
through music and sound. Support your baby to build an enjoyment for
learning while encouraging curiosity and developing verbal and physical skills.
Free sample session: Monday 7th April 9:30-10:00am

Little Notes - Toddler

Ages 1-3 years old

Running Mondays 10:30-11:15am in Term 2

Toddlers explore language, movement, and music in a fun and interactive
environment through this engaging weekly program. Through playful
experiences, they build confidence, strengthen communication skills, and
develop early social and spatial awareness.

Free sample session: Monday 7th April at10:30-11:15am

Little Notes - Preschool

Ages 3-5 years old

Running Thursdays 10:30-11:15am in Term 2

Preschoolers explore music through singing, movement, and imaginative
play in this fun and supportive weekly program. Beyond music, this program
supports school readiness by strengthening fine motor skills for writing,
developing muscle control, and fostering early social connections.

Free session: Thursday 10th April at10:30-11:15am

Little Notes - Junior

Ages 5-7 years old

Running Thursdays 4:00pm-4:45pm in Term 2

Children bring music to life through rhythm, melody, and movement in this
weekly program, building confidence in a fun, supportive environment.
Designed to complement the school curriculum, it fosters listening,

social skills, coordination, and creativity through singing, playing instruments,
and hands-on activities.

Free session: Thursday 10th April 4:00pm-4:45pm

© (02) 6047 0305

8 6/512 Swift Street, Albury

® hello@embraceeducationservices.com.au embrace
& www.embraceeducationservices.com.au EDUCAT ON SERVICES




Download our
school app for free!

Download instructions:

1. Go to the App Store and
download "School Stream" to
your phone.

B schoolstream

e |Instant news notifications
® Online absentee forms

® Events and reminders

W Download on the 7
® Google Play ‘ App Store

2. Open the app and type 3. Make sure you agree to
the school's name into the Push Notifications when
search bar to load the prompted.

school's profile.

WWw.schoolstream.com.au




